
Parking in the Staff Car 

Park/School Driveway 

This is a reminder that parents/carers 

must not drop off or park in the School 

Driveway or Staff Car Park. 

 

The only exceptions are parents with 

permission due to a disability, parents 

dropping at Gap Club before 8.15 or 

collecting from Gap Club after 4.00 or 

those attending evening meetings. 

 

Stopping in the driveway causes an 

obstruction, blocks the view of the zebra 

crossing and endangers our children. 

Thank You. 


